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————————

Coming Up

w/c 18th September

Tuesday 19th September:
PTFA AGM meeting 7:30pm – 8pm 
(enter via the side gate)

Wednesday 20th September: 
Individual & Siblings School Photos (No PE Kit)

Thursday 21st September:
Individual & Siblings School Photos (No PE Kit)
Y4 Parent Information Evening for Hooke Court

Friday 22nd September: 
Life Bus
Y4 Hawking Class Swimming

————————

Reminders

Hot School Meals
Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 
meals by midnight on Mondays for the 
following week ahead.
www.hotmealsonwheels.com 

Life Bus Payment (Whole School)
£3.50 per child online through WisePay by 9am 
on Monday 18th September 2023

Life Bus Payment (Whole School)
Y6 - St Peter’s Secondary School Open 
Evening 5pm – 8.30pm

————————

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from school 
please contact the school office:
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an e-mail 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are taking 
them to the GP then please give this 
information too.

EYFS Update

Mrs Jenner and Mrs Burton went to Camp Bestival over the 
holidays (and bumped into lots of Hill View children!). We were 
so lucky and met Koo Koo Kangeroo! Anyone who knows us in 
EYFS will know that we love this duo and were SOOOOOO 
excited to meet them! If you haven’t heard of them, then get 
your dancing shoes on over the weekend and boogie along!

EYFS have been amazing this week. The children have settled 
beautifully into school and are learning the rules and routines 
very quickly. There has hardly been any tears and the children 
are now ready to start full time! We are so amazed by their 
fabulous maturity and reliance. We know this year is going to 
be super exciting! 

Well done EYFS! 😊

Mrs Burton, Mrs Jenner and Miss Porter

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/


Uniform Preloved & NEW!

We have re-stocked the rail at the main Office 
with pre-loved uniform at great prices.
New Uniform orders can be placed 
via messenger or our email (details on our 
price list). 
Payment can be made by cash, card or bank 
transfer.

How to reach us:

Facebook
www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/

Email
Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk

PTFA Update

AGM Meeting (Tuesday 19th September 7.30pm – 
8.00pm)

Please enter via the side gate. 
Everyone is welcome, all parents and teachers.
There is plenty of opportunity for you to become a part of the 
PTFA, even if it's only a few hours a month. If you're intrigued to
know more please do get in touch.

Wonka Golden Ticket Extravaganza (Friday 29th 
September)

The concept is simple and fun, the PTFA will be selling ‘Wonka’ 
chocolate bars for £2.50. Five bars will have a golden ticket in them. 
The cash prizes are courtesy of HIVE and Partners Estate agents, and 
three other prizes from the PTFA. 

First Prize- £100 cash!  Second Prize- £50 cash!
Third Prize- A Family Cinema Ticket for 2 adults and 2 children
Fourth and Fifth prize- Book Vouchers 

Please complete and return a slip with £2.50 cash into the office up 
until 9am on the 22nd September 2023. 

Adult only Quiz Night (Friday 20th October 7:30 – 
10:30)

The Hill View Primary School P.T.F.A. Presents our 80’s and 90’s 
Themed Quiz Night! It’s time to get a team of 6 together, brush up 
on your 80/90’s trivia, channel your inner Pat Sharp and prepare for 
a night of quizzing fun! Fancy dress optional, but there will be a prize 
for the best 80/90’s outfit and a prize for the winning team!
Link for tickets on classlist:

https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/1028050969

𝐂𝐥𝐚𝐬𝐬𝐥𝐢𝐬𝐭 𝐔𝐩𝐝𝐚𝐭𝐞

Existing members 
All children have been  moved into their new classes on classlist. If 
you have a sibling that has just started in Reception, please add them 
to your current profile.

New Reception parents without siblings in school or new users yet 
to sign up
Please sign up using the link below, this platform (there is an app 
too) is used for most of our fundraising events throughout the year. 
Any questions, please reach out to us for help.
https://classlist.page.link/7Vqygkc1avk5kXUR9 

We have to confirm with the school office prior to approving new 
users, so please bear with us while we do this.

https://www.facebook.com/hillview.primaryptfa/
mailto:Hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
https://app.classlist.com/events/#/events/view/1028050969
https://classlist.page.link/7Vqygkc1avk5kXUR9


School Nursing Team

Please visit dorsetyouth.com
which holds a wealth of 
information about resources 
and help for young people in the Dorset and 
BCP areas.  It has been designed by young 
people for young people.  

BCHA Domestic Abuse Support
Drop-Ins:

Kinson Library, Wimborne Road, BH11 9AW 
- Every Thursday between 11:00 and 1:00
Cornerstone Baptist Church, Holloway Ave, 
West Howe, BH11 9JR. Every Monday from 
10am–12 midday
West Howe Children's Centre, 29 Moore 
Avenue, BH11 8AU. Every Tuesday between 
10am-12pm
YMCA Bournemouth, 56 Westover Rd, BH1 
2BS. Every Monday between 3pm-5pm

Music Matters

Pavilion choir – Y5 and Y6

Thank you to everyone who has signed up for Pavilion Choir. We 
have 30 spaces available for the choir. All year 6 children who were 
in the choir last year are automatically in choir. Due to the amazing 
response, I will be informally auditioning all the other year 6 and 
year 5 children who have signed up.

I am expecting all the children who have signed up to come to 
choir next Wednesday – 20th Sept after school. I will then be in 
touch before the next after school rehearsal.

Instrumental lessons – Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6
If you signed your child up for individual/ group instrumental 
lessons, you should have received a letter this week with all the 
details for lessons – they will be starting next week.

Mrs Price
Music teacher

----------------

Lunchtime Clubs

Starting from Monday 18th September to Friday 20th October, at 
lunchtimes there will be an opportunity for children to attend a 
sports club which is being run by Foundation Sports.

The clubs will run on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday:
Y3 & Y4 children from 12.30pm to 1pm 
Y5 & Y6 children from 1pm – 1.30pm. 

If you would like your child to attend, please sign them up on 
wisepay. 
The cost of a session is £1.00. For the 6 session it is a total of £6.00. 
This is the only way of booking your child in for these clubs and 
children will not be able to attend if no payment has been made. 
You can access wisepay by going onto the school website; 
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/ 
Once you have logged in please go to “Trips and Visits”.

----------------

Named Clothing/Personal Items

Please remember to ensure that your child/children’s clothing, 
water bottles and bags are clearly labelled to help us quickly return 
any lost and found items to their owners.

----------------
School Photos

Individual and sibling school photos will take place on Wednesday 
20th and Thursday 21st September. 
All children must wear full school uniform on both days. No PE kit.

https://dorsetyouth.com/
https://hillviewprimary.co.uk/


Year 6 Secondary School Applications

Please refer to the e-mail sent on Wednesday 13th regarding 
Year 6 children going to secondary school next academic year.

You can apply for a school place online 
at www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/schooladmissions

The closing date for applications is Tuesday 31st October 2023

Secondary School Open Days
 
Ballard School: Friday 13th October (Morning) Booking is 
essential
The Bourne Academy: Wednesday 20th September 6pm – 8pm
St Peters Catholic School:  Thursday 21st September 5pm – 
8.30pm

Please see the attached flyers for more information about each 
of these schools

----------------

Y4 Residential trip (Hooke Court)

There will be a parent information meeting on Thursday 21st  
September at 3.30pm in Y3 Murray class. Please enter via the 
side gate.

----------------

Recommended Reads Books
We have noticed that we are missing quite a few Recommended 
Reads books from the previous academic year so please could we ask 
that you support your child to check at home for any of these books 
so that they can be returned and enjoyed by the next cohort of 
children. They are marked with a label on the spine saying ‘Year # 
Library’. In addition, we are still looking for donations of soft toy pigs 
to use as our ERIC (Everyone Reading in Class) mascots!

WIZARDS
15 September 2023 

YR – Finley H
Y1 – Poppy HR
Y1 – Dexter S
Y1 – Theo R

Y2 – Nieve M
Y2 – Maisie H
Y2 – Eden H
Y3 – Lola F

Y3 – Kimberley S
Y4 – Tala J

Y4 – Maia F
Y4 – Lyra G
Y5 – Layla B
Y5 – Maya Z

Y5 – Angelika W

 

Awards

Y5 – Pheobe K – ADDER Badge

Well done!

http://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/schooladmissions
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